
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC WORKSHOP 
REGARDING UTILITY UNDERGROUNDING IN KENSINGTON 

IMPORTANT COMMUNITY MEETING 

Kensington Community Church 

4773 Marlborough Dr., San Diego, CA 92116 

 

Saturday, April 30, 2016  

Session one 1:00pm to 2:30pm; Session two 2:30pm to 4:00pm 

 

Dear Kensington Neighbors, 

The Kensington Talmadge Planning Group (KTPG) will soon consider whether to support 

certain utility undergrounding proposals for our Kensington Community. These actions may 

adjust the City’s Undergrounding Master Plan in Kensington, some elements of which would 

significantly alter neighborhood undergrounding timelines.  

WE WANT YOUR INPUT! 

Please come to a Utility Undergrounding Workshop at the Kensington Community Church on 

April 30, 2016  and attend one of two sessions (1pm to 2:30pm; or 2:30pm to 4pm) to: 

1. Learn about the current status of utility undergrounding in Kensington, including what 

utility companies have and have not agreed to do regarding that process.  

2. Consider proposals to make adjustments to the City’s Undergrounding Master Plan 

within Kensington (some minor and some major). 

3. Help our KTPG Board determine how our Kensington residents in each neighborhood 

want to proceed or not proceed with utility undergrounding.  

I look forward to seeing you all, sharing information, and getting your feedback. 

Thank You, 

Don Taylor, KTPG Chairman 


